
MAGNOLIA PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT
The Learning and Achieving School

420 North Warwick Road, Magnolia, New Jersey, 08049
www.magnoliaschools.org

Dear Parent or Guardian,

We would like to take this opportunity to inform you that your child,

_______________________________________, will continue in the Magnolia School’s English as a

Second Language (ESL) Program for the coming school year. The results of the ACCESS for ELLs test your

child took in May confirm the need for continued participation in the program.

Your child will receive a minimum of thirty minutes of ESL instruction each day by a certified ESL teacher.

Participation in this program will ultimately enable your child to make an easier transition to his or her

regular classroom program.

Your child’s ESL teacher will be________________________________________________________

You have the right to have this letter translated into your native language. Please see our website at

www.somerdale-park.org for translations. Feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns. Thank

you.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Jennifer Pontarelli

Curriculum and Instruction Supervisor

Magnolia Public School

(856) 783-6261

New Jersey law requires that you be notified about your child’s eligibility for this program. If you wish to

exclude your child from receiving this assistance, you must write a letter to the principal of your child’s

school.


